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Candidate for Board Member 

 

 

I joined Cowtown Vettes in March of 2013 with my wife Mary Pittman.   

By becoming involved in club activities I was able to learn the workings of 
the club as well as become acquainted with many great people.   

Although I do not race my car I have enjoyed volunteering as a corner 
worker at our autocross races and have traveled to races in several 
different locations.   

In 2016 I have had the privilege of serving as the junior board member and 
also the Cowtown Cruiser Program chairperson.    

I enjoy being a member of Cowtown Vettes and would be honored to 
continue serving the club as a board member for 2017. 

Sincerely, 

William Nolan 


